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RESPONSES FROM NON-CONTRACTING PARTIES (NCPs) TO  
COC CHAIR’ LETTERS REGARDING COMPLIANCE 

(Received before 5 November 2019) 
 

Four letters were sent to non-Contracting Parties following the 2018 Commission meeting.  
 

NCP Main concern Reply received 

Dominica 
Continued ID under trade measures,  

lack of response in 2018. 
Brief response received  

23 October 2019  

Gibraltar 
Reiterate request information on  

catch data and BFT controls. 
No reply received. No data received. 

St. Kitts & Nevis 
Reiterate request for information on 

fisheries management regimes. 
No reply to letter,  

but Task I and Task II sent. 

St. Lucia 
Reiterate request for information on 

fisheries management regimes. 
Reply received 24 October 2019.   

 
 

DOMINICA 

Attn D. Campbell 
 
I seek to assist our department to set a clear path for a meaning engagement as regards ICCAT's most recent 
request for fisheries data. 
 
Please accept our kind interest in that regard. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Riviere Sebastien 
Chief Fisheries Officer - Dominica 
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ST LUCIA 
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